Tim Kaine

Virginia ‘:g-;’] ”"

May 12, 2017

Dear Ms. Simon,

1 am pleased to congratulate Women's League for Conservative Judaism on
celebrating its 100th anniversary.

Since its founding by Mathilde Schechter in 1918, Women's League has
focused on serving both the Jewish community and the world at large. Through
service and focus on Jewish cultural and religious traditions, this organization has
provided a voice with great impact. This organization has played an important role in
advancing the status of women in Jewish life, promoting religious equality, and
providing a worldwide network for the Jewish community.

Congratulations again on this important milestone. Best wishes for future

SuCCess.
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Tim"Kaine



